
246 	LAWS OF WISCONSIN—CH. 200 

to all other taxes imposed for such year, to be strictly applied to 
such purpose, and the authority making the division shall direct 
the time and manner in which both principal and interest shall 
be paid. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and pub-
lication. 

Approved May 4, 1921. 

No. 166, A.] 	 [Published May 7, 1921. 
CHAPTER 200. 

AN ACT to amend section 4080 of the statutes, relating to those 
who may administer an oath. 

The people of the State of Wisconsin, represented in Senate and 
Assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. Section 4080 of the statutes is amended to read : 
Section 4080. An oath or affidavit required or authorized by law, 
except oaths to jurors and witnesses on a trial and such other 
oaths as are required by law to be taken before particular offi-
cers, may be taken before any judge, court commissioner, includ-
ing resident commissioners of the United States courts who have 

• complied with section 2216, clerk or deputy clerk of a court of 
record, notary public, town clerk, village clerk, clerk of a city 
organized under the general law, justice of the peace, police jus-
tice, * * * county clerk or deputy county clerk, within the 
territory in which such officer is authorized to act ; and when 
certified by such officer to have been taken before him may be 
read and used in any court of record, or not of record, and before 
any officer, judicial, executive or administrative. Oaths may be 
administered by any member of a committee mentioned in sub-
division 3 of section 4053 to any witness examined before such 
committee. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and pub-
lication. 

Approved May 4, 1921. 


